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Norfolk County Council 
 

Temporary Traffic Restriction Revocation Order 2022 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, Section 16a as Amended by The Road 

Traffic Regulation (Special Events) Act 1994 
 

 

Lord Mayor's procession in the City of Norwich 
On 08th July 2023  

 
Temporary Restriction of Traffic Movement 

Norfolk County Council, HEREBY GIVE NOTICE that to facilitate the Lord Mayor's 
procession, have made a Traffic Order, the effect of which will be to temporarily 
restrict vehicular traffic, there will be a suspension of ban on right turn from St 
Stephens Street into Surrey Street northbound carriageway and a closure of Chapel 
Field East and Chapel Field North, in the CITY OF Norwich 
 

 

The Order will come into effect on 08th July 2023 between the hours of 0800 to 1800 
(St Stephens Street into Surrey Street) and 1000 to 2300 (Chapel Field East and 
Chapel Field North).  The road will be temporarily restricted (except for emergency 
and pedestrian access). 
 
Restriction on traffic will only be enforced until normal traffic flow can be maintained. 
 
Where appropriate during the period of the closure temporary suspension of existing 
permanent Traffic Orders may be imposed. 
 
The promoter of the event is Ted Leggett. 

A copy of the Order and plan may be inspected at Norfolk County Council at the 
address below during normal office hours 
 
The person dealing with enquiries at Norfolk County Council is Darren Thompson 
(Environment, Transport and Development) Telephone 0344 800 8009. 
 
 
Dated this 20th day of June 2023 
 

Grahame Bygrave 
Director of Highways and Waste 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Highways  
City Area Office 
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DH 








